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Later's

Bugban-C

Lawn Insect Spray

Kills Insects and Larvae, such as White Grubs, Leatherjackets,
Sod Webworms, Chinch Bugs, Ants and others in Lawns and around 

Ornamental Trees and Shrubs.

Contains Dursban*

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 16160 P.C.P. ACT

Guarantee: Chlorpyrifos 10%

DANGER

POISON          FLAMMABLE

500 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

1 Teaspoon = 5 mL 1 Tablespoon = 15 mL
1m = approx. 1 long pace 100 m2 = 10m x 10m

DIRECTIONS:

Later's Bugban - C Lawn Insect Spray is specially formulated to 
control grubs and insects that infest and destroy Lawns,
Ornamental Trees and Shrubs. Spray when grubs are actively
feeding.  The presence of grubs, feeding on grassroots can be
detected when brown patches appear in the lawn.  Simply lift sod
and check.  Do not make more than 2 applications per season.



HOW TO USE:

IN LAWNS:

European Chafer
Larvae, Japanese
Beetle Larvae

Crane Fly larvae
(Leatherjackets)
Sod Webworms

Chinch Bugs
White Grubs

Ants
Mosquitoes

To control White Grubs, European Chafer - and Japanese Beetle
larvae, mix 200 mL of this product with 10 L of water and apply
to 100 m2 of lawn.  Spray in July or August when grubs are small
and near soil surface.  To control Leatherjackets, Ants, Chinch
Bugs, Mosquitoes and Sod Webworms, mix 100 mL of this product
with 10 L of water and apply to 100 m2 of lawn.  For Ants spray
nests and surrounding areas.  For Chinch Bugs and Sod Webworms,
wet lawn before applying, then delay watering or mowing for    
12 to 24 hours.  For Leatherjackets, apply mixture as a drench in
fall (early October) after the flight of adult Crane Flies has
ceased for the year or in early spring when grubs start feeding
on grassroots.

ORNAMENTAL SHRUBS AND BUSHES:

European
Chafer Larvae,
Japanese
Beetle Larvae,
Ash & Lilac
Borer, White
Grubs

Sowbugs,
Spiders, Ants
Earwigs

Aphids, Mites
Scales
Mealybugs
Thrips

Crickets
Cutworms
Spittlebugs
Whiteflies

Mix 10 mL of this product with 1 L of water and spray leaves or
apply to 10 m2 of soil.  Spray leaves to give uniform coverage.

NOTE:  Do not use on Azaleas, Coleus, Geraniums, Oxalis,
Poinsettias, Roses or Variegated Ivy.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep children and
pets off treated areas, at least until spray has dried.  Cats are
especially sensitive to chlorpyrifos.  Do not allow spray to
contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils, or drinking
water. Wash contaminated surfaces with soap and water. May cause
irritation to eyes or skin.  Avoid contact.  Avoid inhaling
spray. Wash thoroughly with soap and water after using.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: This product is toxic to fish. Avoid
contamination of fish ponds. Do not use in poultry houses or
other animal buildings.



FIRST AID: If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. Contains
petroleum distillate solvent.  Seek medical attention. IF IN
EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical attention.  
IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor. Treat  symptomatically. Atropine is an antidote.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool, dry
place away from food.

DISPOSAL:  Do not re-use container. Rinse thoroughly and use
rinse water with regular spray.  Wrap container and dispose of in
regular garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject  thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or  handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

*Dursban is a Registered Trademark of Dow Elanco

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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